
Dear 1st Grade Families,
We are Mrs. Duncan and Mrs. Seablom, and we will be the 1st grade 

teachers next year! Here is a list of supplies that your child will require. 

*With all supplies, please get the BRAND names if listed.* 
*There is a huge difference in quality.* 

Required:
★ 3 Sturdy Plastic folders (1  RED for ‘Writing’,  1 BLUE for ‘Desk’, 1  Any 

Color for ‘Home/School’  *You can label them with child’s name and 
subject if  you like!!           *No cardboard folders - they don't last.

★ 15-20 Ticonderoga sharpened pencils
★ 2 boxes of 8, 16, or 24 Crayola crayons (NO boxes of 48, please get 

standard size and color)
★ 2 large erasers (pink or white - white is best!
★ 1 box of Crayola fat-tipped markers
★ 8 thin-tipped Expo dry erase markers
★  2 BIG Elmer's Glue Sticks
★ 12 Elmer’s Glue Sticks
★ 1 pair of scissors (Fiskars)
★ 1 small pencil sharpener
★ 1 set of GOOD QUALITY headphones, 

not earbuds. (With daily use the sturdier, 
the better.)

★ pencil box for desk supplies
★ 1 box of  tissues
★ 1 of box “ziploc” baggies (any brand): 

Last name A-M: quart, N-Z: 1 or 2 gallon 

                 Teacher Wish List 
(Optional, but GREATLY appreciated!)
● Antibacterial Wipes
● Bandaids
● More Expo Markers
● Fun Stickers



janeen.duncan@wcsdny.org  
patricia.seablom@wcsdny.org

Summer Thoughts

Buy some supplies for home!

We don’t give a lot of homework, but it is good to have a small amount of 
supplies at home for the occasional assignment. (pencils, scissors, glue, 
crayons)

Keep reading!!

Please read with your child this summer. They should read decodable 
books to you and you should read more complex books to them.  Your kids 
will avoid regression, their literacy skills will flourish, they will develop a 
love of reading, and they will be ready for 1st Grade! Woo Hoo!

Mark Your Calendars for our Meet and Greet!

You are invited to our Meet and Greet on September 3rd from 3:00-4:00.  
Your children can drop off their supplies, get a glimpse of the classroom, 
see some classmates, and meet their teachers! Hope to see you there!


